
 

 
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY  

 1200 Pennsylvania Avenue,  NW (2822T) 
Washington, DC 20460 

 
  
June 22, 2012 
 
Mr. William  Wilson 
Americans For Limited Governments 
9900 Main Street 
Suite 303 
Fairfax, VA  22031 
 
RE: Request No: HQ-FOI-01495-12 
    
 
Dear Mr. Wilson,  
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), 5 U.S.C. 
552, request dated June 14, 2012 and received in this office on June 14, 2012, for records 
related to: 
 
Requesting copies of federal records regarding coal-ash regulations from January 21, 
2009 through the present. 
 
Your request has been forwarded to OSWER for processing.  If you have any questions, 
please contact the Requester Service Center at 202-566-1667 or by email at 
hq.foia@epa.gov.  Please provide your FOIA request number in all communications. You 
can obtain the status of your initial FOIA request on-line at 
http://www.epa.gov/foia/foia_request_status.html 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Larry F. Gottesman 
National FOIA Officer 

 


